Broadheath

2~ Primary School

SPRING 2
Welcome back to the second half of the Spring term, we hope you all had a good rest. The weeks are just flying
by and hopefully now we can look forward to some lovely Spring weather. As always, this term is jam packed with
new and exciting learning.

Curriculum update:

For this half term we will continue with our focus on ‘Amazing Anglo Saxons and Vicious Vikings.” We have devel-
oped great knowledge about the Anglo Saxon period, so our aim now is to deepen our knowledge of The Vikings,
alongside developing our disciplinary knowledge as historians.

In English, we will be focusing on Dragonology. We will explore a variety of poetry based on dragons and other

mythical creatures before creating our own poems. We will also develop our non-fiction writing skills through non

chronological report writing and newspaper articles. Throughout the writing processes, we will also be continually
developing our editing skills as writers.

In maths, we will develop our understanding of decimals and percentages. We will continue to practise our arith-
metic and calculation skills, practising both formal and mental strategies.

In Science, we will be investigating materials and changing states, where we will complete experiments to deep-
en our knowledge and understanding.

For PE, we are looking forward to enhancing our skills in netball and hockey; working on developing our skills in
these areas but also working well as a team.
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